
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: We have Up and Coming this week! November 20, 2021 
 
Stephanie Dias 
November 17, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Participants, 

 

I hope you had a nice break after the Bear Mountain Outing! We will resume Up and Coming this 

Saturday, November 20th from 4PM - 8:30PM! Drop off and pick up will be at Belvedere. 

 

Dinner will be served so please don't forget to bring $4! 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

See you on Saturday! 

 

Stephanie Dias 

 

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry 


